ONE NIGHT.
ONE COMMUNITY.,
ONE LEGACY.

We need your help!

The very popular gift card tree is coming back! The Auction for Education taking place
on Saturday, September 28 will include the opportunity to win a gift card tree! Our last
gift card tree included over $500.00 to great retailers and was a huge success! As in
previous years, the cost of the gift card tree raffle ticket is $25.00. A limited number of
tickets will be sold!

This is where you come in.

We are in need of gift card donations in $25.00 and $50.00 increments. We are looking
for gift cards to businesses, including Target, Meijer, Uccellos, Peppino’s, Speedway,
Walker Roadhouse, Amazon and Family Fare. Also, for your first donation, you will
be entered into the raffle to win the great gift card tree. If you are interested in
donating, fill out the form below and send your gift card into the school office in a sealed
envelope labeled, “Gift Card Tree Donation.”

Name:

Address:

Phone: Donation Amount:




